April 28, 1975

United States Nuclear Fesgiery
Regulatory Commission et
Washington D. C. 20555
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Attention: Olan D, Parr, Chief
Light Water Reactor Project, Branch 1-3

Re: ' Docket Nos. 50=361 and 50=~362

Dear Mr. Parr:

I am in receipt of your letter dated April 23, 1975,
concerning continued receipt of copies of correspondence
to the applicant originated by the Division of Reactor
Licensing re the above-referenced Docket Numbers.

The City of Anaheim, among others, is presently
contemplating purchasing a share of San Onofre Nuclear
Generating Station, Units 2 and 3 and, therefore, we feel
it would be most appropriate to continue receiving copies
of correspondence sent by your Division to the applicants
for these Docket Numbers, :

Very truly yours,

CITY ATTORNEY
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P. O. Box 3222, Anaheim, Califonia 92803




